
From: Lorraine Heller [mailto:lorraineheller32@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 2:42 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony 
 
To whom it may concern: 
                                                                                                                                                                                    
The proposed draft should be amended to reflect the city of Portland's goals on fossil fuel.  That is to 
enact a full ban on all new fossil fuel terminals large or small.  We want no more train units carrying 
fossil fuel going through the Columbia River Gorge. 
We must protect this sensitive natural area. 
 
sincerely yours , 
Lorraine Heller 
9601 NW Leahy Rd. Unit 301 
Portland, Oregon 97229 
 


